
 

Statement of Support for the Refreshed Compact 
December 2010  
 

‘We welcome this renewed Compact, and the new accountability measures announced alongside, 

as a significant step forward in the sector’s relationship with Government. The current economic 

difficulties, and pace of reform, have put heavy pressures on our sector. We look forward to the 

Government fully implementing this renewed Compact immediately to ensure changes are 

undertaken in a Compact compliant way, which will minimise disruption while ensuring the best 

outcomes for citizens and communities are achieved.’ 
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Dr Justin Davis Smith 

Chief Executive 

Volunteering England 

Find out more  

Web: www.compactvoice.org.uk  

Enquiries and monthly e-newsletter signup: compact@compactvoice.org.uk  

Telephone: 0207 520 2451 

 

Join the Compact Voice Network at http://lcvforum.ning.com. 


